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Apri l  16, 2018

RE: Rezoning 104 N Belvidere St.

To Whom lt May Concern;

As per my previous communications by email, and meetings with the city planning staff,
t am writing this letter to update my Application Report and state that my reason for
rezoning the building at 104 N. Belvidere is to allow for a broader mix of uses permitted

in the 84 zoning district. Our plan for the property is to keep the existing structure intact
and preserve its esthetics and historical character. As such, I have signed and attached
a statement proffering that I will retain the existing building on the property. I also am
interested in pursuing the available State and Federal Historical Tax Credit programs.
please do not hesitate to contact me either by email - NestllC@hotmail.com, or phone
at (561) 779-0761 with any questions.

Best,

Ut*.,rnfqrr
Hamid M Gharagozloo



Dear Members of the Board of planning and Redevelopment Review;

our property, a 3 story office building located at L04 N. Belvidere st., is currently zoned R-73 with

Medical clinic/office use designation. rt has been used in a nonresidential capacity as an office/clinic for

the past several decades. currently it is leased to vcu as an office building through August, 2o2o' Based

on the city plans and zoning designation of the specific area within which our property lies, along with

the rapid transformation of the vcu Monroe campus, we feel that the property is extremely

underutilized as an office, and a mixed use structure would best serve the demands and demographic

needs of the area. what we envision is a mixed use building with a possible L-level underground parking,

1st floor retail, and a mix of offices and apartments on the higher floors. we intend and prefer to keep

Vcu as a tenant in the new building if they so wish. I should emphasize that these are ideas and

concepts at very early and preliminary stages and nothing has been planned as of yet' But in the future'

before VCU,s lease is up, we would like to start the process to construct a structure that is best suited

for the area,s needs and demands. For that, we need the property to be rezoned B-4, which conforms

perfectly to the city plans for the area. please do not hesitate to contact either myself or my wife with

any questions.

ragozloo


